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Thank you Mr. President,

The Republic of Macedonia welcomes the delegation of Spain lead by HE Mr. Ignatio Ivagnes, Secretary of State and would like to thank them for the presentation of their national report. 
We commend Spain for the undertakings since the first UPR cycle, in particular we acknowledge the establishment of a hate crime and discrimination department in each of the provincial prosecutor’s offices and reforms of the Criminal code of 2010. 
We would like to welcome Spain’s ratification of numerous international documents in the field of human rights and their inclusion as an integral part of the domestic legal system. 
We have three Recommendations:

· We recommend the Spanish Government to take necessary measures to improve access to education for children belonging to minorities and for children from immigrant families, as well as to develop programs to reduce school dropout rate.
· We recommend to the authorities to provide health care coverage for all persons residing in Spain, regardless of their administrative status.
· Regarding the issue of repatriation of unaccompanied foreign minors, we recommend the state to adopt legislative measures in order to strengthen the protection of unaccompanied foreign minors.
Thank you, Mr. President. 
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